
IN C O M M I T T E E 

March 23,2017 

The Honorable City Council 
133 Wi l l i am Street 
New Bedford, M A 02740 

Dear Honorable Members o f the City Council: 

The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Monday, March 20, 2017, considered a 
C O M M U N I C A T I O N , Mayor Mitchell , to City Council, submitting amended L O A N ORDER 
appropriating $21,608,000 for the purpose o f financing the construction of the West End Sewer 
Separation Project - Phase 4, West End Sewer Separation Project - Phase 5, Deane Street Sewer 
Separation Project, Coggeshail Street Sewer Separation Project, Union Street Sewer Separation 
Project and general system improvements, and the planning costs related to the development o f 
the CSO Long-Term Control Plan Update. (Re f d 2/23/17) 

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Gomes, the Committee V O T E D : To 
recommend to the City Council APPROVAL o f the amended L O A N ORDER appropriating 
$21,608,000 for the purpose of financing the construction o f the West End Sewer Separation 
Project - Phase 4, West End Sewer Separation Project - Phase 5, Deane Street Sewer Separation 
Project, Coggeshail Street Sewer Separation Project, Union Street Sewer Separation Project and 
general system improvements, and the planning costs related to the development o f the CSO 
Long-Term Control Plan Update. This motion passed on a Roll Call Vote o f Yeas 9, Nays 1, 
wi th Councillor Morad opposed. 

IN C O M M I T T E E ON FINANCE 

Councillor Linda M . Morad, Chairperson 
L M M : dmb 


